

Mrs G. Squire c/o East Drayton Parish Council



Please ask for: Beverley Alderton-Sambrook

Direct Dialling: (01909) 533 533 Email:beverley.aldertonsambrook@bassetlaw.gov.uk

14 October 2019

Dear Mrs Squire,

On 23 July 2019, Bassetlaw District Council received a formal application from East Drayton Parish Council to designate the parish area for the purposes of producing a neighbourhood plan.

A report on the proposed designation was heard by Full Council on the 26 September 2019. Following this meeting, Bassetlaw District Council hereby agrees that East Drayton Parish Council should commence preparation of a neighbourhood plan for the designated area, subject to conformity with the requirements of the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations (2012, as amended 2016). The district council's Neighbourhood Planning team will be happy to assist the parish council in developing the plan.

Yours Sincerely,

Beverley Alderton-Sambrook

BA. Alderton Salos &

Head of Regeneration